17th March 1941.

C.8.8. Dear Eirs,
duly received your letter of the l2th instant

about the enguiry received by you from the Owners of your
Yard NHo. 1347 "ARDENVOHR".

in reply thereto I have to inform you that if
the tonnage opening is closed and the other necessary
alterations made, an increase in dreught of approximately
18 inches could be permitted. If it is decided to proceed
with the alterationg, & more detailed investigation will
be made.

I am, “ear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary

Kessrs. W. Denny & Bros Ltd.,
Leven Shipyard,
DUMBARTON,

«3, If the alterations are proceedsd with, the watertight
bulkheads should be extended Lo the shelter deck or a
suitable notation about the omission of the 'tween deck
bulkheads will require to be made in the Register Book.
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